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4 September 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
  
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 7th August 2018.  Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for:  
 
A list of all grants provided by the GLA for affordable housing in the financial year 
2017/18.   You specifically asked for the following information to be included: 
 

• Amount of grant; 

• Date grant paid; 

• Recipient of grant 

• Reason for grant being triggered (land acquisition, start, completion, etc.); 

• Number of affordable homes to which grant relates by type (social, affordable rent, 

intermediate rent, shared ownership, etc.). 

 
Please find the relevant information attached.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this email.  

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 

 
Analyst Programmer |Programme Team 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 



 
 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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